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text_0 

Thank you. 
I hope this committee condemns this land for a pedestrian overpass . 
Plus make The very skinny Dickenson Street a single lane , one way street heading 
Mauka and add a sidewalk for the school kids and other pedestrians. 
If there is no change , then hwy 30 bordering Sacred Hearts School, needs its speed 
limits reduced to 20mph as soon as possible. 
Mahalo for forwarding my information to the powers that be. 
Sincerely 
Robin ritchie 
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